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March 27, 2012 
 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
We have been assigned a Conciliator and have confirmed dates to meet with the 
Company the week of May 14th. 
 
As indicated in our previous reports, rumours can negatively impact the work being 
done by your Committee during the bargaining procedure.  We request that you do not 
engage in these types of activities and we thank you for your continued support. 
   
 
 
  
Your Bargaining Committee 
 
Dave Hicks   Armand Maltais 
Brent MacMillan Patrick Gagné 
Drew Wickens Jose Vincent 
 
National Representatives:  
 
Maureen Dawson, Shawn Cowan, and Olivier Carriere   
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